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Please don’t raise the walls on Warragamba Dam. We have the honour of being custodians of 
the Greater Blue Mountains World Heritage site, and we should keep its integrity for future 
generations. Meeting the needs of a growing appetite for water can be done sustainable.....water 
harvesting by buildings, recycling water waste and so on. Please fast track these alternatives. 
Yours sincerely, 
Sally Humphrey 


